
You can support your child’s learning at home by: 
 
• Asking them what they have learned about that day in school. 
• Discussing the topics that are being covered together. 
• Reading about the topics at home. 
• Visiting the library or using the internet to find out more about the 

topics for that term. 
• Bringing anything relevant into school to share with the class if your 

child would like to. 
 
P.E Times:  
Amethyst – Will be swimming on a Monday and will be doing PE on a 
Thursday 
Please ensure that your child has a change of t-shirt, shorts and suitable 
P.E. shoes on these days. As one of our PE sessions will take place 
outside, jogging bottoms can be worn on chilly days, providing they are 
black. 
 
Home Learning: Children are expected to read daily and practice 
mulciplication facts and given spellings. Optional topic homework will be 
given once a term. 
 
Drop off/pick up: All children are to be at the school gates for 8.40 in the 
morning and may either be collected from the gates at 3.15 or with written 
permission, maywalk home. 
 
We hope this gives you an insight into what the children will be learning 
during the Autumn term.  If there are any queries, or you would like to 
have more detail, please come and see us after school for a chat. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Abby Symons 
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